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This is the topic of the seminar that will be held in our church on Saturday, October 22

  

It will be conducted by the director of the Open Heart Counseling Center in Moscow, Pastor
Andrey Kapinos.

  

It is desirable that both parents attend the seminar, because the purpose of the seminar is not
only to give some new or useful information (it will definitely be), but to provide an opportunity to
begin serious and profound transformations in the family.

  

  

For more information, please call:

  

89806360463 - Anatoly

  

89157409202 - Olga.
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